
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 17, 2015 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On November 12, 2015, the Macalester Groveland Community Council (“MGCC”) held a 
public meeting, at which it considered the proposed changes to Section 17.07 of the charter 
related to on-sale liquor licenses as well as the proposed changes to the definition of a 
restaurant.    
 
After reviewing the proposals, considering neighborhood feedback, and consulting the 
Macalester-Groveland Long Range plan, the MGCC passed the following resolution as 
recommended by its Housing and Land Use Committee: 

 
***The MGCC offers gustatory support for the proposed charter change and 
definition for city restaurants*** 

  
If you have questions or concerns, please do not  hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

 
 
Liz Boyer 
Executive Director 
Macalester-Groveland Community Council 

Phone: 651-695-4000 

Fax: 651-695-4004 

E-mail: mgcc@macgrove.org 
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